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Pawnee Co Board Approves Agreement with Union

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Commissioners voted Tuesday to accept the draft of a three-year
agreement between the County and Union Local 251 representing the employees in the Road and
Bridge Department. The current union agreement is set to expire in December.

Commissioners also approved a resolution to close a portion of the road on 623 Boulevard.

A public hearing was also conducted on a conditional use permit for Farmer Cooperative to
construct a new grain bin at their location in Burchard. Following the hearing the Commissioners
approved the permit.
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